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September 11, 2024
To whom it may concern:
The Lititz Lions Club has purchased a lion costume that will be unveiled during our annual Halloween Parade. We are inviting children in grades Kindergarten through 6th the opportunity to name it! The winner will be permitted to ride or walk with the Lititz Lions during the Halloween Parade. 
To enter the contest, children are asked to color the lion page attached and include what they think our lion should be named. 
Completed coloring pages with the lion’s name need to be completed and delivered to the Lititz Lions Club no later than October 2, 2024. These can be mailed to: Lititz Lions Club po box 165 Lititz, PA 17543. To arrange a pick up, please email litizlions@gmail.com. 
Please ask students to write their name, grade/school, and/or contact information on the back of the coloring page. 
Ten entries with names will be selected by the members of the Lititz Lions Club then posted to our Facebook page for the final community vote. Voting will take place from October 13th through the 19th and the winner will be announced on October 20, 2024. 
The Halloween Parade will be held on October 28, 2024. 
For additional questions, please contact Tracy Richards or Meghan Clair at lititzlions@gmail.com. 
Thank you in advance!
In service, 
Lititz Lions Club
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